

Dear Parent,

Admissions September 2022

I am delighted to confirm the offer of a place at St Cuthbert Mayne School for your child, starting in September 2022.

I understand that your child has been allocated a place at St Cuthbert Mayne School because it is the closest suitable school to your home address that has a place available. While St Cuthbert Mayne might not have been a school you considered when making your decision, it is a good school that welcomes all children, regardless of whether they have a faith background or not. Quite often parents and students who did not select St Cuthbert Mayne form a very different and positive impression when they get to know us.

It is an exciting time to be joining our school. In the summer term we have a £3.6 million building project starting that will improve the facilities for teaching and learning at St Cuthbert Mayne. Although the last 12 months have been dominated by Covid-19, we have continued to improve as a school and we have a relentless focus on ensuring that all students live life to the full both now and in the future.

These have been extraordinary times and we will be working hard to ensure the transition from primary to secondary school goes as smoothly as possible this year. Over the coming months there will be lots of opportunities to become more familiar with the school before September.

We have a dedicated Transition section on our school website that will be updated with the latest information for the Class of 2022. All being well, there will be an opportunity for your child to visit the school on 'Transition Day', which will take place in July. There will also be a 'Transition Evening' for parents/carers. Further details on these events and the term dates will be published shortly.

To help us to get to know your child before they join us, members of staff will visit your child's primary school to meet them and speak to their class teacher. This will enable us to help your child settle quickly into our school community and to make sure we are supporting and challenging them to reach their full potential.

It is important that you respond quickly to this offer in order to help us in our plans for our new Year 7 students. I should be grateful if you would either send a confirmation email to reception or contact the school office on 01803 328725 to accept the place as soon as possible.

We look forward to welcoming your child as a new member of our school community. If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact the school reception team on the number above.

Yours sincerely,

Mr James Down Headteacher











